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Dr Malcolm McKibbin 
Head of the Northern Ireland Civil Service 
Stormont Castle 
Stormont Estate 
Belfast 
BT4 3TT 
 
 
Dear Malcolm, 

 
Review of the Sale of the National Asset Management Agency (NAMA) property 
loan portfolio in Northern Ireland   

 
As you may be aware, the Committee for Finance and Personnel is currently 
undertaking a fact-finding review to the operations of NAMA in Northern Ireland, 
including the 'Project Eagle' sale and related policy and regulatory issues that fall 
within the Department of Finance and Personnel (DFP) remit.  The terms of 
reference for this review can be found here. 

At its meeting on 20 August 2015, members indicated an awareness of a 
communication issued by your office to the Permanent Secretaries in light of the 
investigation currently being undertaken by the National Crime Agency (NCA) and 
agreed to request a copy of this document. 
 
I would be grateful for a response by no later than noon on Wednesday, 26 August 
2015.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

Daithí McKay MLA 
Chairperson, Committee for Finance and Personnel 
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